LibraryWise: News and Notes from the Greenwood Reading Center

     Howdy! In honor of Halloween, here’s a question: Why are all libraries haunted? Answer: because ghosts love boo-ks! We here at the Greenwood Reading Center are haunted by a few coloring contest submissions that came in with no contact information. Each one is prize-worthy in its category, so we’re asking the parents of those who submitted the entries via drop box to please return so that their participants may choose a prize. Congratulations also to Lorraine, our adult contest winner!
     Next week is full of activities This coming Monday (November 4) will be our first book club meeting now that the weather is no longer so nice. We’ll start chatting around 3:30. Wednesday (November 6) at 1:00pm will be our first crafts class here at the Reading Center. Everyone is welcome to come!
     Now that we have our fancy, light-up ‘open’ sign, we no longer need to haul that bulky, old sandwich-board sign out onto the sidewalk. The sandwich-board sign, while highly visible, is an unsafe obstruction on the sidewalk and also difficult for some staff members to maneuver. Please don’t forget to look for the lights in the upper right corner of the window when trying to decide if we’re open. The old sign still has a place with us, however. You can find our hours on it in the foyer if you end up needing to use the drop box book return.
     Our next library board meeting will be on November 18 at 6:30, here at the Reading Center. It will be open to the public, as usual. Sadly, the Mystery Meal monthly luncheon season is at an end. The new season will begin on January 23, 2025 though, so all is not lost as far as those creative dishes-to-pass!
[bookmark: _GoBack]     FAQs: Our hours are Monday 2:00-7:00pm, Tuesday and Friday 9:00am to 2:00pm, Wednesday 11:00am to 4:00pm. Homework Helpdesk is on Mondays. We have fax capabilities and can make copies for a small charge. Yes, you can find us on Facebook!
